BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS March 14, 2012

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Wednesday, March 14, 2012. Members present were Stephen Palmer, David Harma and Betty Richards. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.

The following decisions were made:

JERV LLC – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Studio A Hair Salon – The Board voted unanimously to change the assessment to \$3,950 plus non filing penalty \$988.

Donanova McAndrew - The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Suzanne Zitser - The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Robert Sundman - The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Gary Vacca Building Contractor – The Board voted unanimously to grant the manufacturing exemption for the dust collection system.

James Davis & Sandra Chen-Davis – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Donald Vail - The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Michael & Christine Wall - The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

David Bradley – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Dorotea Abele – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Lori Bartinik – The Board voted unanimously to change the pool to vinyl.

Andrew & Melissa Wielblad – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

D. Steele Properties LLC – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Richard Fiore – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Thomas Williams – The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Benny Duverge - The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

Eco Development LL.C – The Board voted unanimously to delete the account.

Tomas Gates - The Board voted unanimously to deny the petition.

, 3º0

The minutes for the March 10, 2012 meeting was accepted as amended.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

David Harma

Acting Secretary